
IDE Group Holdings Plc 

("IDE" or the "Company") 

Update on final results for year ended 31 December 2021 
 
IDE Group Holdings plc, the mid-market network, technology outsource partner announces that, further to the 
announcement made on the 1 August 2022, the Company's auditors have requested further time to complete their 
work ahead of the release of the Company's final results for the year ended 31 December 2021. The delay in 
publication relates to the cumulative impact of Covid, including related staff absences from Covid and the resulting 
knock on impact on the audit process, as previously announced. Consequently, there will be delay to the release 
of the results, which are now expected to be released prior to the end of September 2022.  
 
The Company confirm there has not been any changes to the information provided in the trading update on the 30 
of June 2022. 
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